
From: 
Sent: Friday, 23 September 2016 5:21 PM
To: Abortion Bill <Abortion.Bill@parliament.qld.gov.au> 
Subject: Please stop the abortion bill

Dear committee

Please say no to Queensland abortion law reforms that do not protect women, allow abortion to full term
 and limit free speech.

Sincerely

Devis chiu

Consider the environment before you print this email.

NOTICE - This e-mail and any attachments are confidential and only for the use of the addressee.
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